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June 16, 2023 

 
 

Information Letter no. 14-2023 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Member Federation, 
 
Following the decision of the Executive Committee to extend the invitation for 
the EFC Executive Committee meeting in Krakow to first delegates of Member 
Federations in a spirit of solidarity, unity and transparency, I cordially invite first 
delegates registered to the Ordinary Congress which will take place in Krakow, 
to this open EFC Executive Committee meeting in which delegates will have an 
opportunity to participate in the meeting without the right to intervene, vote 
and speak.  
 
The meeting starts on 24.06.2023 at 9:00 in Metropolo hotel in conference room 
“Shanghai B”.  
 
All first delegates are welcome! 
 

 
 
 

 

            Jacek Slupski 
                                                                                   Secretary General 
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